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Dear ,  
 
Contract Name: Assurance Review 
Contract Reference: TROO0462 
 
On behalf of the Secretary of State for Transport, the Department Of Transport (DfT) 
would like to award a contract for the delivery of assurance review - Transpennine Route 
Upgrade & Northumberland Line, to deliver the scope of work set out at Annex A.   
 
This letter and the documents listed below form a binding contract between you and the 
Department for Transport.   
 
1. DfT short form terms and conditions  
2. The Scope of work (Annex A): 
 

 
The required contract period is for 4 months. The contract will commence on 1 December 
2024 and will expire on 1 March 2025.  
 
The total value of the contract is up to £161,000. DfT are under no obligation to utilise the 
full value of the contract.   
 
You must be in possession of a written purchase order (PO), before commencing any 
work, or supplying any goods, under this contract.  The Purchase Order Number for this 
contract will be provided as soon as possible. Invoices submitted to the Department must 
quote the PO number and must be submitted in accordance with DfT’s Invoicing 
Procedures see Annex B. 
 
The DfT Contract Owner will be  who can be contacted via email at 

 to discuss arrangements for commencement of the contract.   
 
 
 
 

 
 
Strat-edgy  
1 Bell Yard 
London 
WC2A 2JR 
 
Via email to:   

 
Department for Transport 
Great Minster House 
33 Horseferry Road 
London  
SW1P 4DR 
 
 
Website: www.gov.uk/dft 
 
Date:         20 December 2024 








